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�

MAILING ADDRESS�
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�
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Fax: (412) 621�1079�

Email:�
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�

Follow us on:�

�

MASSES�

Saturday Anticipated……6pm�

Sunday…………6:30am, 10am,�

� 12noon & 6pm�

Weekdays (Monday−Saturday): 

8:15am & 12:05pm�

Televised Masses�

(Comcast � Cable channel 95)�

Weekdays………………8:15am�

Sundays…………………10am�

�

NOVENA TO OUR MOTHER 

OF PERPETUAL HELP�

Wednesdays�

7pm…Exposition & Confessions�

7:30pm………Novena Prayers�

�

CONFESSIONS�

Wednesdays……7pm�7:30pm�

Fridays………………12:45pm�

Saturdays……12:45pm & 7pm�

SAINT REGIS�

�

CHURCH ADDRESS�

3235 Parkview Avenue�

Pittsburgh, PA 15213�

�

DIRECTORY�

Parish Office: (412) 681�9365�

Fax: (412) 621�1079�

Email: 

stregisparish@outlook.com�

Website:�

facebook.com/stregischurchpgh�

�

MASSES�

Sunday…………………10am, 

12noon (Spanish Mass)�

Weekdays (Thursday)…10am�

�

�

CONFESSIONS�

 Sundays………………9:30am�

SAINT ROSALIA�

�

MAILING ADDRESS�

411 Greenfield Avenue�

Pittsburgh, PA 15207�

�

DIRECTORY�

Parish Office: (412) 421�5766�

Fax: (412) 421�4529�

Email: 

strosaliaparish@gmail.com�

Website: 

www.strosaliaparish.org�

�

MASSES�

Saturday Anticipated……4pm�

Sunday……………………11am�

Weekdays (Tuesday & Friday): 

10am�

�

CONFESSIONS�

Saturdays………………3:15pm�

SAINT STEPHEN�

�

MAILING ADDRESS�

5115 Second Avenue�

Pittsburgh, PA 15207�

�

DIRECTORY�

Parish Office: (412) 421�9210�

Fax: (412) 421�6421�

Email: 

saintstephen@verizon.net�

Website:�

www.ststephen�hazelwood.org�

�

MASSES�

Sunday…………………9:30am�

Weekdays (Monday & Wednesday): 

10am�

�

�

CONFESSIONS�

Sundays………………8:45am�

Four Parishes: One Faith Community 

Remember, Celebrate, Believe 

CLERGY TEAM�

Very Reverend Kris D. Stubna, S.T.D.………………………………………Administrator and Rector�

Reverend Adam C. Potter, S.T.L.………………………………………………………Parochial Vicar�

Reverend Daniel L. Walsh, C.S.Sp..……………………………………………….…..Parochial Vicar�

Reverend Mark A. Thomas……………………………………….Institutional Chaplain, In Residence�

Deacon Thomas J. Berna, Ph.D.………………………………………………………………...Deacon�

�

STATEMENT OF MISSION�

As we journey together On Mission for the Church Alive, the Catholic Community of Greenfield, 

Hazelwood and Oakland seeks to proclaim, witness and share the Good News of Jesus Christ with 

everyone. Empowered by the Holy Spirit and nourished by the Eucharist, our parish communities 

welcome all to come and to join us on our mission to deepen our faith and holiness, grow in our love 

for God and others, and extend charity to all, especially the poor and those in need.�
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SCRIPTURE REFLECTION�

�

Persevere in prayer! Keep asking God for all you 

need! God hears us and answers us if we keep 

pestering Him. Both the first reading and the  

Gospel today insist that God will hear our prayers 

if we just keep asking. The second reading adds 

that God reaches out to us in Jesus, to take away 

our sins and transgressions. Our God is a God 

who loves us and always reaches out to us.�

�

The first reading today is from the Book of      

Genesis and hands on to us this tradition that 

Abraham was so close to God that he, Abraham, 

could negotiate with God. In the outcome of this 

story we can understand one of the Jewish      

traditions that insists that there are always a  

number of holy people in the world and because 

of their prayers, the world goes on and God does 

not destroy it. The challenge is for you and for 

me: are we willing to give our lives for the         

salvation of the world? Are we willing to live lives 

of intercession for others, even when there seems 

too much evil at work in our world? Are we willing 

to follow the way of the Lord?�

�

The second reading, from the Letter to the       

Colossians, then speaks to us about what       

happens in Baptism.� We are already dead by our 

sins, but we are buried with Christ in baptism so 

that we can receive His life and be raised up in 

Him. We are given new life in such a way that we 

live in Christ and our sins and transgressions are 

forgiven and we are given life. This is only        

experienced at a spiritual or mystical level, but we 

can know that it is true when we try to live for the 

Lord. So many of us have had this experience of 

living in sin and then sensing a freedom that we 

did not know that we have and beginning to live  

in grace and freedom. This is not about a        

psychological shift. It is a spiritual change that is a 

gift of grace within us. Even when we fail and fall 

again, Christ is there to draw us into His life.�

�

The Gospel of Luke today contains a version of 

the “Our Father,” and then moves on to tell us: 

keep on knocking at the door of God, keep on  

insisting with God, keep asking until God          

responds. In order to do this, of course, we have 

to want something intensely enough that we are 

willing to insist with God. Lots of us want things 

but not enough to ask God for them. Lots of us 

suffer but are uneasy about asking God to help us 

in our sufferings. Lots of us find sinfulness in   

ourselves but we are not entirely convinced yet 

that we want to be free of it.�

�

Jesus instead invites us to look at our lives and 

decide what we want, what God truly desires for 

ON MISSION CORNER WITH �

FATHER STUBNA�

�

1.� The summer is meant to be a time of rest and   

relaxation. It is a time for families to enjoy each 

other more deeply and engage in those things that 

will refresh our bodies, minds, and souls. With so 

much activity going on around us, our parish    

families need to be renewed and refreshed as well. 

Take time for prayer during these weeks of      

summer. Come to Mass an extra day during the 

week in addition to Sunday. Consider joining us for 

the Wednesday evening novena to Our Mother of 

Perpetual Help. Spend some time in prayer before 

the Blessed Sacrament. Pray the rosary with your 

family. Consider joining us for the Cathedral parish 

picnic on Sunday afternoon, August 25 and the 

Saint Rosalia parish picnic on Sunday afternoon, 

September 8. Spend time in fun, fellowship, and 

conversation with your brothers and sisters in our 

Greenfield�Hazelwood�Oakland grouping. May the 

Spirit of God enliven each of our hearts,    

strengthen our families in love, and bring unity and 

peace to all who make up our one family of faith.�

�

2.� The revised Mass schedule for our grouping is  

effective next weekend, August 3 and 4. Some of 

the Mass times have changed for the Sunday 

Masses and the weekday Masses in our grouping. 

Please be sure to consult the bulletin for the Mass 

times. A flyer is in the bulletin again this week as a 

handy reference for all the Mass times in our 

Greenfield�Hazelwood Oakland grouping.�

�

3.� Faithful stewardship is a constitutive part of what it 

means to be a member of the Church. We are 

grateful to all those who contribute regularly each 

week � either with your parish envelopes, online, 

or through the mail. We need every member of our 

four parishes to be active, contributing members in 

order for our parishes to pay their bills (utilities, 

capital needs, salaries and benefits for the staff, 

liturgical supplies, etc.) and to fund the many    

ministries that touch the lives of everyone in our 

parish communities. The only way our parishes 

can continue to serve the needs of all who are part 

of our parishes is through the generosity of the 

faithful. If you are not contributing, please consider 

helping to support your parish. If you can increase 

your offertory gift, it will be a huge help to us as we 

seek to meet our obligations and provide for the 

needs of our parish grouping as we move forward. 

us to have, what is truly good for us: then ask 

and ask and ask. God will give it to us if we    

persevere in asking for the good. May we know 

what we truly need in our lives and have the 

courage to ask for it until we receive it.�



P
���� G������� #109: G����"���	, H
$��%��	 & O
'�
�	�

P
��  3�

Thanks to all who provide such generous support 

to the Church. As St. Augustine said to the early 

Christians, “you can never outdo the generosity of 

God. The more you give, the more you will receive 

in return.” God bless you.�

OUR GREENFIELD�HAZELWOOD�OAKLAND 

GROUPING RELIGIOUS EDUCATION         

PROGRAM for our children in Kindergarten 

through grade 8 will begin in September. The   

classes will take place at Saint Rosalia on Monday 

evening from 6:30 � 8:00 pm. Terri will be in the    

process of beginning registration for that program and I 

am encouraging all our parents in the four parishes in 

our grouping to participate and to help us to create a 

vibrant, faith�filled program of religious formation for 

our children and youth in the grouping. We will have 

one program for all the families in our grouping. First 

communion and confirmation will be consolidated into 

one celebration this year. Parents with children who 

are not in Catholic school have an obligation to provide 

religious instruction for their children and any child   

desiring to receive sacraments must have two         

continuous years of religious instruction prior to being 

considered ready for those sacraments.�

�

Please make every effort to enroll your children in our 

parish grouping program this year. We also need vol-

unteer teachers and catechists and I am appealing to 

those in every one of our four parishes to consider 

helping in this important ministry.�

�

WISDOM FROM POPE FRANCIS. On the door to 

his private quarters Pope Francis has placed a sign 

that reads “Vietato Lamentarsi.” It means literally, 

“Whining or Complaining is Forbidden.” It was   

given to him by Psychologist Salvo Noe, author of   

motivational guides. "I will put it up on my office door 

where I receive visitors," the pope is said to have 

promised with a smile. But in the end he chose to hang 

it at the entrance to his modest living quarters in the 

Santa Marta hotel in the tiny state. The Argentine often 

tries to buck up gloomy believers by telling them to 

cast off their melancholy and stop grumbling. The 

sign's small print warns offenders “are subject to      

developing a victim complex, resulting in a lowering... 

of their capacity to solve problems.” “The penalty is 

doubled whenever the violation is committed in the 

presence of children,” it says, adding: “To be your best 

you have to focus on your own potential and not on 

your limits, so stop whining and act to make your life 

better.” It seems like a great sign to hang on the   

doors of our parish rectories and Churches as well. 

Vietato Lamnetarsi. No more whiners and            

complainers allowed. Faith calls us to be joyful,        

optimistic, hope�filled people. Wouldn’t it be great to 

get rid of the whiners, complainers and grumblers who 

like to throw problems on the backs of everyone else 

and instead have people who focus on what they can 

do to solve problems and make life better for        

themselves, for their families, for our parishes, for the 

Church and for our country. It is good advice indeed! 

Vietato Lamentarsi!�

BEGINNING ON SUNDAY, AUGUST 4, THE 

MASS IN SPANISH FOR OUR PARISH  

GROUPING will be celebrated at Saint Rosalia 

Church, Greenfield, at 1:00 pm each Sunday.   

Members of the Latino community had asked that the 

Mass be changed from 2:00 pm to 1:00 pm as a better 

time for our families. Both Father Dan Walsh (a    

member of our parish grouping clergy team) and     

Father Leon Leitem (a Capuchin Franciscan) who has 

been an important part of our Latino community at 

Saint Regis) will be the primary celebrants for the 

Spanish Mass at Saint Rosalia. We are grateful to   

Father Leon Leitem for his continued support for our 

parish grouping and for his pastoral care for the faithful 

in our parish grouping, especially the members of the 

Latino community. We invite everyone to join us as we 

make this transition for the future of our parish       

community. Everyone is welcome to join us for the 

1:00 pm Mass on Sundays in Spanish � even if you 

don’t speak Spanish come and join us for Mass. We 

rejoice in the many gifts the Latino community brings 

to the Church and particularly our parish grouping. We 

need your joy and energy, and your love for the 

Church as we journey together on this mission for the 

Church Alive!�

�

PLEASE HELP US TO WELCOME THE      

MEMBERS OF THE LATINO COMMUNITY AS 

WE BEGIN THE MASS IN SPANISH AT SAINT 

ROSALIA. On Sunday, August 11, we are inviting 

all the members of Saint Rosalia and the other        

parishes in our grouping to join us in welcoming the 

members of the Latino community. We will have a 

small reception in the parish social hall immediately 

after the 1:00 pm Mass. Everyone is welcome to join 

us for this liturgy as well. But try to stop in and provide 

a warm and hospitable welcome to those who will be 

joining us for the Mass in Spanish in our parish   

grouping. We are excited to have the members of the 

Latino community as part of our parish grouping. We 

value your love for the faith, your vibrant family life, 

and your desire to be involved in the life of the Church. 

Everyone is encouraged to stop by as we seek to build 

up the bonds of unity, friendship and love with all our 

brothers and sisters in the faith.�

�

POPE FRANCIS’ PRAYER INTENTION FOR 

AUGUST:  That families, through their life of prayer 

and love, become ever more clearly schools of true 

human growth.�

�
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�

BANNS OF MARRIAGE. 

Please remember to keep in 

your prayers the following     

couples who are preparing for 

the Sacrament of Marriage:�

�

III � Sean Weir and �

       Staci Wortzman�

�

III � Patrick Curren and�

       Erica Kelley�

�

II � Jeremy Fague and�

      Laurel Jones�

�

II � Zachary Matthews and�

      Deanna Wolfe�

�

II � Spencer Millis and �

      Tiffany Day�

�

I � Robert Nungesser and�

     Nina Ricci�

�

I � Paul Reiser and�

     Michelle Johnson�

WE ARE IN NEED OF CATECHISTS FOR OUR RELIGIOUS          

EDUCATION PROGRAM. Pass on the Good News! What good news? � 

The Good News of Jesus Christ and our Catholic faith! This fall the children 

from all four parishes in our Greenfield�Hazelwood�Oakland grouping,        

Kindergarten through 8

th

 grade, will sign up to learn more about Jesus and the 

Catholic faith. You can help them learn and grow in faith by becoming a      

catechist for Faith Formation. As you nurture the faith of our young, you will 

learn and grow as well! We provide you with training, materials, and support. 

Classes are held on Monday evenings from 6:30 � 8:00 pm at the              

Saint   Rosalia Faith Formation Center beginning in mid�September. If        

interested or for more information, please contact Terri Taormina at      

ttaormina@saintpaulcathedral.org.�

THE FEAST OF SAN LORENZO (Saint Lawrence the Deacon), patron 

saint of Gamberale, Italy, will be celebrated on Sunday, August 11 at the 

10:00 am Mass at Saint Regis. Father Stubna will celebrate the Mass in   

Italian and English. All those in our parish grouping are welcome to come and 

to join us as we honor San Lorenzo and pray for this continued intercession.�

�

REGISTRATION FOR GREENFIELD�HAZELWOOD�OAKLAND 

GROUPING FOR RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CLASSES.  The major  

goal of the religious education program is to assist parents in teaching their 

children to know, to love and to serve God. Our program offers classes for 

children beginning in Kindergarten through eighth grade. Classes are held on 

Monday evenings from 6:30 � 8:00 pm. Registration is required before the 

first class for all new students. Religious Education classes will begin on 

Monday, September 16. If you would like more information about our          

Religious Education program or to register a student new to our program, 

please contact Terri Taormina at ttaormina@saintpaulcathedral.org.          

Registration forms are in this week’s bulletin and available at all three          

rectories.�

�

OUR WEEKLY 

NOVENA TO 

OUR MOTHER 

OF PERPETUAL 

HELP. At Saint 

Paul Cathedral on 

Wednesday evenings the      

Eucharist is exposed on the  

altar at 7:00 pm and              

confessions are heard from  

7:00�7:30 pm. The novena  

prayers and Benediction     

begin at 7:30 pm until about 

8:00 pm. Please consider      

attending and bringing your 

needs and prayers to the       

attention of Our Blessed Mother 

who always hears our prayers 

and desires to lead us to        

the loving heart of her Son,   

Jesus Christ.�

MEN'S FELLOWSHIP. The 

first session of the new men’s 

program for our Greenfield�

Hazelwood�Oakland grouping, 

That Man Is You, will be        

Saturday, September 14 at 7:30 

am in the basement of St.  

Rosalia Church. Our next    

planning meeting for the        

program is on Saturday, July 27 

at 7:00 am in the school building 

at St. Rosalia. All men are     

invited. For information contact 

Regis Flaherty at 412�287�4007 

or regispray@yahoo.com.�

LADIES OF CHARITY FOR THE GROUPING. A combined meeting       

of the Ladies of Charity from all the parishes in our grouping � as well as     

any women who would be interested in learning more about Ladies of      

Charity � will meet Saturday, August 24 from 8:30 � 1:00 pm at Saint        

Rosalia School. Anyone interested in this dynamic organization is               

encouraged to attend. Need a ride? We will pick you up! For more information, 

contact Linda Marino (lindasuemarino@gmail.com or 412�779�5722) or      

Janet Berna (janet784@gmail.com or 412�414�1969).�

�

ANYONE INTERESTED IN BECOMING CATHOLIC? The process    

involved is called the RCIA � the Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults. This is 

the required manner in which anyone who is unbaptized or who has been 

baptized in another Christian faith must go through to become a member of 

the Catholic Church. The RCIA begins in September but if anyone is           

interested please contact the Cathedral rectory so that one of the priests of 

our grouping can speak with you and begin to assemble the list of those who 

will participate this fall. We are more than happy to talk to anyone who thinks 

that they may have an interest in becoming a Catholic. This year our grouping 

will have one consolidated program for anyone coming from the four parishes 

in our grouping. It takes place every week on Tuesday evening from 7:00 � 

9:00 pm from September through the Easter Vigil.�

�

QUOTATION: “Let us work as if success depended upon ourselves alone, 

but with heartfelt conviction that we are doing nothing, and God everything.”   

~ Saint Ignatius of Loyola�

�
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�

GIVING HAS 

NEVER BEEN   

EASIER! Visit 

www.stpaulpgh.org and   

click on the “online giving”   

button on the home page.  

First�time users will need to 

create a new account.    

Schedule recurring gifts or 

make one�time donations.�

SANCTUARY 

CANDLE FOR 

THIS WEEK,  

from July 27   

through August 2, 

is being offered in 

memory of:�

�

VINCENT AND EMILY�

FALVO FEBBRARO�

�

May they rest in peace.�

THE BLESSED MOTHER 

ALTAR VIGIL LIGHT FOR 

THIS WEEK, from July 27 

through August 2, is being       

offered:�

�

FOR THE VICTIMS OF�

SEXUAL ABUSE�

�

�

FATHER STUBNA’S TOP 25 BOOKS EVERY CATHOLIC MUST 

READ. We are blessed to have the Father Leo Vanyo Library, located in    

Synod Hall at St. Paul Cathedral, as part of our parish grouping. The library is 

open from 9:00 am until 12:00 Noon every Sunday and by appointment. We 

have dedicated library volunteers who organize and coordinate this ministry. 

Father Stubna has identified 25 books that every Catholic should read � first 

and foremost of course is the Bible. Father Stubna’s ninth selection might be a 

surprising one to some: THE GREAT HERESIES by the great Catholic       

apologist and historian Hilaire Belloc. This book, first published in 1938,      

examines the five most destructive heretical movements in Christianity:         

Arianism, Mohammedanism, Albigensianism, Protestantism, and Modernism. 

Belloc describes how these movements began, how they spread, and how they 

have continued to influence the world. He conjectures that these five attacks 

contain all the principal thrusts against the Church that are possible. He        

discusses in full the impact of each of these attacks upon Catholic                 

orthodoxy�showing how the world would have been vastly different had         

Arianism or Albigensianism survived, and how it is vastly different because 

Protestantism has survived. He accurately predicts the re�emergence of        

militant Islam and its violent aggression against Western civilization. But most 

importantly, he analyzes the “Modern Attack”, showing how this heresy, though 

remaining largely nameless, represents the worst threat ever to the Catholic 

Church because it is waging a fight to the death�in which the enemies of God 

and His Holy Religion intend to leave no influence of the Church intact, in any 

area of man's life. When we hear the word "heresies", we tend to think of      

distant centuries filled with religious quarrels that seemed important at the time 

but are no longer relevant. Belloc shows that the heresies of olden times are 

still with us, sometimes under different names and guises, and that they still 

shape our world. We live with the after effects of twenty centuries of heresies. If 

this book speaks to us as though it were written yesterday, it is because heresy 

is a perennial problem. “All men by nature desire to know”, said Aristotle, but 

many men are incapable of knowing well or of thinking clearly. The result is  

religious error. To deal with it, we must learn its origin and history. Hilaire Belloc 

was one of the most important and versatile authors of the 20

th

 century.�

�

SAINT OF THE WEEK. On August 1, the Church celebrates the feast of  

SAINT ALPHONSUS LIGUORI. A successful lawyer by the age of 20,          

Alphonsus discerned a priestly vocation and founded the Redemptorists. He 

was known as a compassionate confessor and down to earth preacher boasting 

that “I have never preached a sermon that the poorest old woman in the      

congregation could not understand.” The Jansenist heresy was leading many 

people away from the Church and he wrote his treatise Moral Theology to   

combat the overly rigorous approach to morality taught by the Jansenists. His 

focus on the unconditional love and mercy of God are beautifully seen in the 

Way of the Cross that he wrote to promote devotion among the faithful � these 

are the devotions we use at the Cathedral during Lent. He was appointed a 

bishop at the age of 66 to the diocese of Sant’Agata dei Goti where he sought 

to bring the faithful to a renewed faith, especially a deeper love for the Blessed 

Mother. It was the Redemptorists who promoted devotion to Our Mother of  

Perpetual Help � a novena that we have embraced at the Cathedral as well. He 

became caught up in political and clerical attacks on the Redemptorists and his 

writings and suffered great mental and spiritual anguish, as well as physical  

sufferings that caused him great pain. He wrote, “Our faith will give us          

confidence in our difficulties, teaching us that whoever prays will be saved. May 

our faith make us always live with the thought of eternity. Let’s keep ever before 

our eyes this great thought � everything in this world comes to an end, whether 

it be prosperity or adversity. Eternity alone never ends.” St. Alphonsus died on 

August 1, 1787, two months before his ninety�first birthday. He is the patron of 

confessors and moral theologians.�

�
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PATRON SAINTS OF OUR PARISH GROUPING. We have focused on the four primary patron saints of 

our parish grouping and this week we will look at the final secondary patron saints from several of the Churches 

which were closed years ago. St. Philip Neri was a Christian missionary and founder of the Congregation of the 

Oratory, a community of Catholic priests and lay brothers. In 1969, then Bishop John Wright, Bishop of        

Pittsburgh, created the University Oratory of the Holy Spirit. In 1993, the Pittsburgh Oratory ceased to exist as a 

parish and was folded into the Saint Paul Cathedral parish. The Pittsburgh Oratory exists today with its mission 

of serving the spiritual needs of the university students and faculty from this community.�

�

From a very young age, Philip was known for being cheerful and obedient. At 18�years�old, Philip experienced a 

mystical vision, which he eventually spoke of as his Christian conversion. This event was an encounter with the 

Lord and it dramatically changed his life and he set off for Rome. Philip spent his time in a solitary life. He also 

dedicated a lot of time to prayer. He ate very small meals of bread, water and a few vegetables, practicing an 

ascetical life. Philip soon learned that he was an evangelist. He loved to share the Gospel and help people to 

find or rediscover their faith in Jesus Christ.�

�

Philip founded a confraternity for poor laymen to meet for spiritual exercises and service of the poor, the      

Confraternity of the Most Holy Trinity. Philip was ordained to the diaconate and then to the priesthood on May 

23, 1551. The foundation of the Congregation of the Priests of the Oratory would be laid a few years later with 

members who encouraged others to deepen their faith. Philip's rule for them was simple � share a common table 

and to perform spiritual exercises. Philip didn't want his followers to bind themselves to the life with a vow and 

he did not want them to denounce their property. Philip's organization was officially approved by Pope Gregory 

XIII in 1575. He whole�heartedly desired the reform of the Catholic Church and worked toward that with a sense 

of gentleness and friendship, rather than criticism and harshness. On May 26, 1595 he passed away at 80�years

�old. St. Philip Neri was beatified by Pope Paul V on May 11, 1615 and canonized by Pope Gregory XV on 

March 12, 1622. He is the patron saint of Rome, US Special Forces, humor and joy and his feast day is cele-

brated on May 26.�

�

PARISH PICNIC. The date for the parish picnic is Sunday, August 25. Please mark your calendars. The picnic 

will be held right here on the parish grounds and will begin around 1:15 pm (immediately following the 12 Noon 

Mass). Food is being provided by the parish. There will be activities and games for the children, as well as other 

activities and entertainment. All are welcome and encouraged to come. A registration form is in this week’s    

bulletin and we ask you to register so we have some idea of the numbers coming for the proper food           

preparation, but we hope everyone will join us. REGISTRATION FORMS NEED TO BE SUBMITTED TO THE 

RECTORY NO LATER THAN MONDAY, AUGUST 19. It is a great opportunity to come together as a parish 

family and celebrate. The picnic will continue until about 5 pm. We are kindly asking that families who attend 

the picnic donate drinks. Families whose name begins with the letters A�M bring juice, soda, iced tea, 

lemonade, etc. Families whose name begins with the letters N�Z are asked to bring water.�

�

Young Adult Ministry Corner�

�

THEOLOGY ON TAP. Join us on Monday, August 12 at McFadden's in the North Shore (211 North Shore 

Drive) to hear Debra Classen, Executive Director of The Mute Swan non�profit ministry, speak about 

“Explosions of Grace and Mercy: A Conversion.” Fellowship and happy hour specials begin at 7:00 pm and the 

talk will begin at 7:30 pm. We hope to see you there!�

�

Saint Paul Cathedral 

PRAYERS FOR THE SICK. Please remember COLLEEN MCMAHON (St. Rosalia), FRANK MEDEIROS 

(St. Stephen), TIM STILLWELL (St. Stephen), FATHER ROBERT GEORGE (one of the priests who has  

helped to celebrate Mass in our grouping), ANTOINETTE CARCIA (St. Regis), ELLEN DISKIN (St. Paul       

Cathedral). We continue to keep all the sick and hospitalized in our prayers. Please let our rectories know if   

anyone is in the hospital so we can put them on our prayer list and provide pastoral outreach.�

�

PASSING FROM DEATH TO NEW LIFE.  We extend our deepest sympathies to the family of                            

EUGENE MALONEY who was buried from the Cathedral this past week. May his soul and all the souls            

of the faithful departed rest in peace.�

�
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MORE VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED FOR THE PICNIC. We are in need of volunteers to help with the 

children’s activities and games, with serving the food, with set up on Saturday morning and clean up on Sunday 

after the picnic, and other tasks. If you are interested in serving as a volunteer for the picnic please contact our 

chairpersons Sue and Ralph Massaro at suem_1958@comcast.net or our volunteer coordinator, Andrea Vitulla 

at zizia60@yahoo.com. We are inviting anyone from the four parishes in our grouping to join us for the picnic 

and to help as volunteer if you are able to.�

�

VOLUNTEERS FOR KIDS ACTIVITIES AT CHURCH PICNIC. Are you a high school student needing to 

complete services hours? How about helping out at the Church picnic on Sunday, August 25? We need help 

setting up the kids’ area and to help organize and run some of the activities that we have planned. If you are  

interested, please contact Thao Dinh at ttdinh1275@yahoo.com with the hours that you would be able to help. 

Set up will begin at 8:30 am on the day of the picnic, Sunday, August 25. The picnic will start after the Noon 

mass at 1:15 pm and will run until around 5 pm. Letters of community service will be available that day! We have 

a lot of fun things planned for our families and we appreciate your help and support in making it a fun�filled     

afternoon! Thank you in advance for considering!�

�

IF THERE ARE ANY PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES OR SPECIAL NEEDS, the parish picnic         

committee wants to be able to help in any way they can to be sure you can come. Please contact us for any 

special needs that you might have.�

�

PROTECTING GOD’S CHILDREN WORKSHOP, AUGUST 17, 2019. Saint Paul Cathedral will host a 

Protecting God’s Children Workshop on Saturday, August 17 from 9:00 am to Noon. The location is Synod Hall. 

We will begin promptly at 9:00 am. To register contact Mary Ann Hvizdos, Safe Environment Coordinator by 

email (mahvizdos@verizon.net) or phone (412�807�1611). Include your name, parish affiliation and phone 

number. For those who wish to volunteer for the Cathedral’s August 25 picnic, it is important for you to attend if 

you do not care to take the PGC online. This workshop is open to anyone from the Diocese who needs to    

complete the Safe Environment process.�

�

BINGO PRIZES. We will again this year play Bingo at the Saint Paul Cathedral Parish Picnic. Prizes are  

needed! If you would like to make a donation for the bingo prize table, you can drop it off at the parish rectory. 

Thank you so much!�

�

MISSION HELPERS OF THE SACRED HEART. In every diocese in the United States through the Office of 

the Propagation of the Faith, religious communities are invited by the diocese to make an appeal and take up a 

collection for the support of their ministries. The weekend of August 3�4, Sisters Elizabeth (Liz) Langmead, Sr. 

Maria Luz Ortiz, and Sr. Loretta Cornell, Mission Helpers of the Sacred Heart, from Baltimore, MD, will speak at 

the Masses and share their missionary experiences with us. The Sisters have served in several dioceses 

throughout the United States. They have ministered with the young and old teaching the Word of God,         

mentoring and counseling, and ministering to the sick. At present, Sister Liz serves as President of the Mission 

Helpers of the Sacred Heart. Sister Maria Luz serves as the Vice President of the Mission Helper Community. 

Sister Loretta ministers to the needs of the Mission Helper Community. She served as President of the Mission 

Helpers for 8 years ending her term in 2016. Their talk may also include the sharing of their Sisters’ experiences 

in Latin America. Thank you in advance for your generosity and prayerful support.�

�

SUMMER ORGAN CONCERT SERIES. The 2019 Summer Organ Concert Series continues this weekend 

with a concert by organist�Bruce Ludwick, today,�July 28 at 3:30 pm. Bruce is Director of Music and Organist of 

St. Paul Cathedral in Birmingham, Alabama. Bruce has earned degrees from West Virginia University and the 

University of Texas at Austin. A frequent clinician and recitalist, Bruce is particularly interested in Gregorian 

Chant, Early Music, and Childrens’ music for the Catholic Liturgy. Admission is free. An offering will be received. 

The Concert Series is made possible by its patrons. If you'd like to support the series by becoming a patron 

please call the Music Office (412�621�4951 x28), or email donaldfellows@verizon.net for details.�

�

IT IS A HOPE THAT EVERY PARISHIONER CAN REMEMBER THE CATHEDRAL PARISH as you 

make your will and do your estate planning. So many people have thoughtfully remembered Saint Paul          

Cathedral in their wills and their gifts have been a huge help to us in meeting our many expenses and            

responsibilities that touch the lives of so many people. Make a legacy gift that will help to carry on the work of 

the Cathedral that has been your spiritual home and where you have received so many blessings.�

�



S���������� S��	
� �� O�	��
�� T��� • J��� 28, 2019� P
��  8�

�

Saint Regis Parish 

TODAY’S 10:00 AM MASS is being offered for DOMENICO AND EMILIA 

DEIULIIS as requested by Leo Pasquarelli and Family.�

�

THE VOTIVE LAMP AT   

THE SORROWFUL VIRGIN 

SHRINE burns for the           

intentions of the living and     

deceased members of the  

Catholic Women's Guild.�

LINEA DE  LA DIOSECIS�

PARA ASISTENCIA A�

VICTIMAS:�

1�888�808�1235�

�

CHILDLINE PARA�

REPORTAR SOSPECHAS�

DE MALTRATO DE NIÑOS: �

1�800�932�0313�

�

THE VOTIVE LAMP ON THE 

ALTAR�OF SAINT JOSEPH 

burns for the living and          

deceased priests, religious, 

founders and parishioners.�

THE SANCTUARY LAMPS 

BEFORE THE BLESSED 

SACRAMENT burn this    

week for THE SOULS IN    

PURGATORY.�

THE VOTIVE LAMP ON THE 

ALTAR OF OUR LADY burns 

for the intentions of the donors 

to the Maintenance Fund and all 

benefactors of our Parish.�

SAINT REGIS �

MAILING   ADDRESS: �

�

Saint Regis Parish�

c/o 108 N Dithridge Street�

Pittsburgh, PA 15213�

Saint Regis Parish 

THE LECTOR for the 10:00 am Mass is Gregory Thomas.�

�

PARISH PICNIC MEETING. There will be a meeting for the parish picnic 

tomorrow, Monday, July 29 at 6:00 pm in the Social Hall. All those who are on 

the picnic committee and anyone who would like to help with the picnic is   

invited to attend.�

THE SUNDAY 10:00 AM MASS AND THE WEEKDAY 8:15 AM MASS 

can be viewed live each day on the Christian Associates TV � Channel 95    

on Comcast. Channel 95 broadcasts re�runs of the daily Mass at 2:00 am, 

5:10 pm and 8:10 pm. The Mass is always streamed live and is available 

throughout the day on the computer at ChristianAssociatesTV.org. This link 

can be accessed as well on the Saint Paul Cathedral website. The Stations of 

the Cross with our pastor Father Stubna can be viewed every Friday at      

3:30 pm on the Christian Associates Channel. Morning Prayer with Bishop 

Zubik can be seen each day at 8:00 am and the Rosary follows the 8:15 am 

Mass until 9:00 am but is broadcast in its entirety at 10:00 pm each evening. 

We are grateful to the television ministry volunteers at the Cathedral who help 

to make this ministry to the elderly and homebound possible.�

�

VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED TO HELP WITH THE TELEVISION 

MINISTRY. Training is provided and all are welcome. We need help to 

broadcast the Mass during the week (you need to be available from 8:00 am 

until 9:00 am) and on Sundays (you need to be available from 9:45 am until 

11:15 am). This is an important ministry that allows the Mass to be televised 

each day so that countless numbers of people � especially the homebound, 

elderly and sick � can participate in Mass. Please consider volunteering your 

time. Contact the Cathedral rectory.�

�

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE NEWEST MEMBER OF SAINT PAUL 

CATHEDRAL PARISH who was baptized this past week:�

�

� AIDEN PATRICK NOVAK, son of Andrew and Lauren (Miller) Novak�

�

MANY THANKS TO DREW MCCABE AND THE RED CROSS for  

hosting the first of several training sessions in CPR this past Saturday. The 

purpose of the CPR training is to help participants recognize and respond   

appropriately to cardiac, breathing and first aid emergencies and to know how 

to care for a suddenly injured or ill person until more advanced medical      

personnel arrive and take over. Drew is donating his time and materials 

(thanks Drew!) and the Cathedral will pay the cost of certification from the Red 

Cross for those attending the training classes. Please consider taking one of 

these CPR classes which will prepare you to help someone in an emergency.  

Class size is limited, and we already have a sufficient number signed up for 

the class in September. We thank all of those who have signed up and we  

invite others to consider signing up in the future.�

�

MANY THANKS TO THE OAKLAND YOUNG ADULT GROUP for 

hosting a blood drive at the Cathedral this past Monday. Thanks, as well to all 

who donated blood. The Central Blood Bank is in need of blood donations and 

this is a gift that helps so many people in need � a true act of Christian service. 

God bless everyone who helped to make this a success.�

�
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THE CRUCIFIX OF CHRIST 

THE HIGH PRIEST is in    

the home of ELAINE      

BRANSON this week. Please   

call or visit the rectory office   

to reserve the Crucifix for     

this year and use the           

accompanying prayer booklet 

to pray for vocations. There 

are still 6 weeks available.�

LOOKING FOR A GIFT 

THAT KEEPS ON GIVING? 

FEELING LUCKY? Why not 

purchase a daily drawing ticket 

for $5, which gives you a 

chance to win daily for an    

entire month? Winning ticket 

numbers are based on the 

evening PA lottery. You can 

win from $50�$500 and all   

proceeds benefit our church. 

Tickets for July are available 

in the rectory  office. If you 

have a special lucky number, 

we can reserve it for you each 

month if it is available.       

Winners cannot be paid    

unless the entire ticket stub 

is filled out legibly.�

�

ANNUAL FALL TRIP. This 

year we will be visiting the area 

of Buffalo/Niagara Falls, New 

York. The trip includes: a visit 

to the Lady of Fatima Shrine in 

Lewistown, New York, a  

luncheon with a play, Elmwood 

Village, the Seneca Casino 

and a visit to Niagara Falls at 

night, along with time to       

explore on your own. We will 

be staying at the Hilton Garden 

Inn, Downtown Buffalo. The 

trip will take place from        

October 12�15. Fliers are  

available with more information 

in the back of the Church and 

in the rectory office. All are 

welcome to join us! Down pay-

ments and reservations are 

now due.�

Saint Rosalia Parish 

Saint Rosalia Parish 

2019 MASSES. At this time the only Masses available for intentions are the 

1:00 pm Sunday Spanish Mass. If you would like to schedule one of these 

Masses for your special intention, please call the rectory office. The stipend for 

a Mass is $10.�

�

MEETING SCHEDULE�

�

LAZARUS BEREAVEMENT SUPPORT GROUP. Meets the first Tuesday of 

the month at 6:30 pm in the old school building. Will not meet in July and   

August. Please call Mary Ann at 412�521�6256 or Gerry at 412�421�3684 for 

information.�

�

MARY’S ROSALIAN ROSARY MINISTRY. Meets to make rosaries the third 

Tuesday of the month at 7:00 pm in the resource room in the new school   

building. Will not meet in July and August. Everyone is welcome to join us. 

All we need are willing hands and open hearts as we honor our Blessed Mother 

by making rosaries for different ministries as well as shut�ins, nursing homes, 

high schools, jail facilities and our Military. All supplies are provided. We pray 

the Rosary the last Thursday of the month at 7:00 pm in Church. All are wel-

come.�

�

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION. We are in 

need of ministers for our weekend Masses. If you are interested, please call the 

rectory office for more information. Training will be provided.�

�

El Santísimo Rosario, rézalo diario. Remember to pray the rosary daily.�

�

VIVIR LA LITURGIA � INSPIRACIÓN DE LA SEMANA. No necesitamos 

usar muchas palabras para orar bien. Mantener las cosas simples a menudo 

funciona mejor y parece ser la forma de oración más preferida por Jesús. La 

simplicidad de la Oración del Señor, el Padre Nuestro, llega rápidamente al  

corazón de todas nuestras relaciones importantes en la vida y nos endereza. 

Orar con sencillez proporciona un enfoque adecuado y nos ayuda a desarrollar 

una mayor confianza en el cuidado providencial de Dios. Nunca sabemos cómo 

se desarrollará cada día y no podemos controlar una buena parte de lo que nos 

sucede. Lo que si podemos controlar es la disposición que traemos a la vida y 

cuánto confiamos y esperamos en el deseo de Dios de hacer que todas las  

cosas sean nuevas y correctas. Ora con sencillez y escucha profundamente. 

Nuestro Padre está llamando.�

�

THE FACADE OF SAINT ROSALIA CHURCH has significant issues that 

need to be addressed. We have to condone off the two side entrances as the 

bricks are pulling away and present a danger to those coming and going from 

the Church. The main entrance is secure at this time. We are working with   

several contractors to get an appraisal for the work that needs to be done. This 

will be a costly project and we need to be sure we have sufficient funds to make 

these repairs. This is a very serious issue that presents challenges for the  

Saint Rosalia Parish community. We will be sharing the information about the 

cost of the repairs and what our options are as we move forward.�

�



S���������� S��	
� �� O�	��
�� T��� • J��� 28, 2019�

P
��  10�

�

SANCTUARY LIGHT. If you 

would like to have a Sanctuary 

Light dedicated to a loved one, 

please stop in or call the office 

to set a date for the week you 

request. This is a good way to 

honor our loved ones. The     

offering is $20.�

RENTAL OF SPARTAN 

HALL. If you are interested   in 

renting Spartan Hall please call 

Rose Velgich at 412�407�7122 

for information.�

SANCTUARY LIGHT       

MEMORIAL. This week the 

Sanctuary Light burns in 

memory of JOHN WALTERS as 

requested by Robert Walters.�

CONTACT THE PARISH  

OFFICE if you are planning      

a Baptism or Marriage, if you  

are in need of offertory           

envelopes, if any students are 

receiving Sacraments or any 

achievements in school, or if 

someone in your family is sick  

or in the hospital so that the   

office is aware.�

�

Saint Stephen Parish 

UPCOMING PARISH EVENTS for the week of July 28�

�

Sunday, July 28:� � 9:30 am � Mass � St. Stephen�

�

Monday, July 29:� � 10:00 am � Mass � St. Stephen�

�

Wednesday, July 31:� 10:00 am � Mass � St. Stephen�

�

Sunday, August 4:� � 9:00 am � Mass � St. Stephen�

�

THE COLLECTION TOTALS from the week of Sunday, July 14 are as     

follows. Many thanks to those who donate to these important parish funds:�

�

Repairs:� � � � � � $147.00�

�

Votives/Sanctuary Light:� � � � $52.00�

�

Peter’s Pence:� � � � � $30.00�

�

Donations:� � � � � � $1,200.00�

LITURGICAL MINISTERS SCHEDULE for the week of August 4�

�

Lector:� � Janet Berna�

�

Server:� � Steve Perekiszka�

�

EEM:� � � Joe Rossi�

� � � Sandy Scholl�

� � � Rich Ruffolo�

� � � Tom Mangan�

�

Cross Bearer:� Don Reola�

Saint Stephen Parish 

SECOND COLLECTION this 

week is for Parish Maintenance.�

AUGUST TICKETS will be 

available after Mass this       

Sunday. Sellers please pick up 

you September tickets.�

PASSING FROM DEATH TO NEW LIFE.  We extend our deepest      

sympathies to the family of GREGORY MATECKO who was buried from Saint 

Stephen parish this past week. May his soul and all the souls of the faithful 

departed rest in peace.�

�

PRE�BAPTISM CLASS is required for parents and should be scheduled prior 

to child’s birth. Classes are held on the last Sunday of the following months: 

January, March, May, July, September and November at 1:15 pm in Saint 

Rosalia Church. Call the rectory office to register for the class.�

�

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION. inquiries can be made by emailing Terri Taormina 

at ttaormina@saintpaulcathedral.org.�

�

YOUTH GROUP. The Saint Stephen and Saint Rosalia Youth Group is for 

students in grades 8�12. The group meets from 6:30 � 8:00 pm every other 

Wednesday at either Saint Rosalia School or at Saint Stephen Pastoral    

Center (131 E Elizabeth St, Pittsburgh, PA 15207). Does not meet over the 

summer.�

�
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LITURGICAL SCHEDULE & MASS INTENTIONS�

Date� Time� Location� Intention�

Monday, July 29, �

Saint Martha�

Ex 32:15�24, 30�34 * Jn 11:19�27 or 

Lk 10:38�42 �

8:15 AM� St. Paul Cathedral� Fred Missenda�

10:00 AM� St. Stephen� Tom Smith�

12:05 PM� St. Paul Cathedral� Catherine Bernadette Mavrinac�

Tuesday, July 30,�

Saint Peter Chrysologus, �

Bishop and Doctor of the Church�

Ex 33:7�11;34:5b�9,28 * Mt 13:36�43�

8:15 AM� St. Paul Cathedral� Doris Carlin�

10:00 AM� St. Rosalia� Gibby and Henrietta Goodworth�

12:05 PM� St. Paul Cathedral� Eleanor McGee, Living�

Wednesday, July 31, �

Saint Ignatius of Loyola, Priest�

Ex 34:29�35 * Mt 13:44�46�

8:15 AM� St. Paul Cathedral� Lawrence Jenkins Family, Living and Deceased�

10:00 AM� St. Stephen� Betty Ann McGynn�

12:05 PM� St. Paul Cathedral� Pietro and Enrichetta DeIuliis �

Thursday, August 1,�

Saint Alphonsus Liguori, Bishop 

and Doctor of the Church�

Ex 40:16�21, 34�38 * Mt 13:47�53�

8:15 AM� St. Paul Cathedral� Edward Gavigan�

12:05 PM� St. Paul Cathedral� William Kearns�

Friday, August 2,�

Saint Eusebius of Vercelli, Bishop�

Saint Peter Julian Eymard, Priest�

Lv 23:1, 4�11, 15�16, 27, 34b�37 * �

Mt 13:54�58�

8:15 AM� St. Paul Cathedral� Sophie Malinzak�

10:00 AM� St. Rosalia� Leo Pasquarelli�

12:05 PM� St. Paul Cathedral� Alice Budash�

Saturday, August 3, Weekday�

Lv 25:1, 8�17 * Mt 14:1�12�

8:15 AM� St. Paul Cathedral� Dorothy Wysoczewski�

12:05 PM� St. Paul Cathedral� Mary Lay, Jim and Billy Murray�

4:00 PM� St. Rosalia� Deceased Members of the Kimicata and Butch Families�

6:00 PM� St. Paul Cathedral� Christian and Stacy Tappe�

Sunday, August 4, �

Eighteenth Sunday in �

Ordinary Time�

Eccl 1:2, 2:21�23 * Col 3:1�5, 9�11 * 

Lk 12:13�21�

6:30 AM� St. Paul Cathedral� Gertrude G. McGregor�

9:00 AM� St. Stephen� Robert Horgan�

10:00 AM� St. Paul Cathedral� Domenico, Angela, Ricardo and Elisa D’Andrea�

10:00 AM� St. Regis� Marie Malignani�

11:00 AM� St. Rosalia� Dorothy Buccina�

12:00 PM� St. Paul Cathedral� Domenico Bigante�

1:00 PM�

St. Rosalia�

Spanish Mass�

Father Stubna and the Clergy Team�

6:00 PM� St. Paul Cathedral� People of the Parish�

7:00 PM� St. Paul Cathedral� Novena and Benediction�

10:00 AM� St. Regis� Stephanie Aranowski�

Diocesan Victim Assistance Coordinator: 412�456�3093 (Office); 1�888�808�1235 (Hotline) � PA Child Line: 1�800�932�0313�

Call 9�1�1 immediately if a child is in danger.�

FAITHFUL STEWARDSHIP�

A word of thanks to all who give so generously to support our parishes and their many services.�

Saint Paul Cathedral�

�

Sunday, July 14: $ 11,642.13�

Saint Regis�

�

Sunday, July 14: $ 1,130.00�

Saint Rosalia�

�

Sunday, July 14: $ 2,549.00�

Saint Stephen�

�

Sunday, July 14: $ 2,574.00�


